
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  March 30, 2020 
 
To:  Priests of the Archdiocese of Atlanta   
 
From: Reverend Mark Starr, Chairman, Council of Priests  
 
Re:  Gift for Archbishop Gregory John Hartmayer, OFM Conv. 
 

           
 
Dear brothers in Christ, 
 
Our prayers have been answered with the appointment of Archbishop Gregory 
Hartmayer as the seventh archbishop of Atlanta. To show our gratitude, we 
would like to present him with a monetary gift from the local presbyterate. If 
you would like to contribute to the gift, please send your check to St. Clare of 
Assisi Catholic Church by Saturday, April 25. A check for the total contribution 
amount will be presented to Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer. 
 
Please make your checks payable to “St. Clare of Assisi Catholic Church” and 
mail it to: 

 
Father Mark Starr 
Pastor 
St. Clare of Assisi Catholic Church 
6301 Cedarcrest Road 
Acworth, GA 30101 
 

Please put “Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer” on the memo line. 
 
Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer will be officially installed on Wednesday, May 6. 
 
God bless you! 
 
 


